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______________________________________________________________________ 
The mission of Nippersink District 2 is to foster academic growth, instill integrity, confidence, 

and civic responsibility while preparing all students for an ever-changing global society. 
 

 
 

 
Curriculum 
5th Grade Band Concert: Our amazing 5th grade band showed their growth as they performed for 
our families on the 13th. Bravo to our students and Mr. Pyror for all their hard work this year! We look 
forward to hearing more of them during band camp this summer and wish them the best as they 
continue next year at NMS. 

 
 
RGS Art Show:  Mr. Ratts displayed student work for all of RGS on April 24th.  This year’s theme was 
‘Under the Sea’ and featured work from all grade levels.  Included in the showcase was 3D printing 
from Mrs. Stacey and the 5th grade technology classes, plus our last Scholastic Book Fair of the year 
and the championship for the Battle of the Books verses SGE,  with our teams tie for the win this year.  



 
 
School Celebrations 
PBIS Update: Students earned our second Minute to Win It assembly during lunch hours in the 
cafeteria.  These quick games got students up and moving and sharing their support or each other. 

 
 
Opening of the Little Library: May 1st 
RGS Battle of the Books teams filled our Little Library with their favorite stories, and our winning team 
participated in our ribbon cutting on May 1st. Mrs. Walker and Mrs. Ratts, along with the local chapter 
Delta Kappa Gamma, who donated the library, celebrated with us as we officially opened our library to 
the community. 



 
 
Staff Appreciation Week: We’d like to thank our PTO, Student Council, Board of Ed, and staff for 
celebrating Staff Appreciation Week May 5th through the 9th.  It was filled with great food, positive 
energy, and gratitude 
 
Ride to School Day: May 13th 
RGS families, students and staff rode their bikes to school as part of a Village of Richmond event, 
May 13th.  We came together at 7:45am at the municipal lot and rode, about a half mile, uphill to 
school! The event was well attended and will be an annual event in the future. 

 
 
Years of Service: 
Lauren Hendrixson - 1 year 
Nicki Ward - 1 year 
Jon Heddles - 1 year 
Cassie Netols - 1 year 
Jeff Bonton - 1 year 
Randy Tabaka - 1 year 
Pat Becker - 1 year 
Emily Cybulski - 1 year 



Molly Mocogni - 1 year 
Laura Grawe - 1 year 
Pamela Charlan - 1 year 
Jessica Johnson - 1 year 
Laura Taubery - 1 year 
Kelly Rett - 5 years 
Lori Kokaska - 10 years 
Pauline Walker - 15 years 
Amanda Monestero - 15 years 
Cathy Theodore - 20 years 
Kristine Lacher - 20 years 
Kendra Augustyn- 25 years 
Jennifer Hamlin - 25 years 
Bill Ratts - 25 years 
Jan Ring - 35 years 
 
Upcoming Dates 

●​ May 26th, 2025 - No School 
●​ May 28th, 2025 - Field Day  
●​ May 29th, 2025 - Field Day (RAIN DATE) 
●​ May 30th, 2025 - Last Day of School, 11:45am dismissal 
●​ June 3rd, 2025 - Kindergarten KickOff 

 

 


